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     Day chapter will meet Oct. 4th. We will start with a class by Janet Espeleta at 9:00 am. on paper piecing. (See Page 5)  This is 

geared to beginners, but experienced paper piecers may also come if you'd like to do a Christmas themed wall hanging. Please 

contact Janet if you would like to attend, there are spaces left, but we are now opening the class to non-guild members in or-

der to help fill it. The cost is $25.00 and the supply list is on the BTQG website and Sept. newsletter. If you want munchies bring 

snacks to share! Our meeting's guest speaker will be Deanna Hodson, "Everything Old is New". She uses many old items in her 

quilts and I think you will find her presentation one that revs up the creative motor as well as a treat for the eyes. 

     Our day guild in order to raise the money needed to rent our space from 9:00 to 1:00 will be auctioning themed baskets do-

nated by guild members at the December meeting. There will be a sign up sheet at the friendship block table if you and a few 

friends would like to pool your resources and make and donate a basket. Some that are already committed to be given for auc-

tion are:" Italian dinner" basket, "family movie night" basket, and a "Snowman" basket. Commit to doing one at the meeting 

even if you are unsure of the theme. We need to raise about $750.  

     We would like to re-instate our sending of friendship stars to our guild members who are going through a rough time. Feel 

free to make up several friendship stars using an off-white background and then when the need arises all you have to do is 

drop it in the mail as your wish of hope and encouragement. The friendship stars will be a scrappy mix. If the recipient doesn't 

wish to keep them they can always be donated to Rainbow House quilts or other charitable endeavors. If you know someone 

who needs encouragement in the day chapter, please contact Cindy Green, who will get the word out. Encouraging, lovely 

wishes can also be sent with a card or casserole! I know we are all still sewing last minute things for our quilt show. I am look-

ing forward to being inspired by all the talent in our guild!   Tammy 

    Our October program features many of our members - organized, encouraged and facilitated by our very own Bettina Havig.  

Special Interest Groups are one of the fun components of our guild and they offer you and me a chance to expand our views and 

expertise in so many ways.  Not only do these group members talk about their activities, they bring examples of their “special 

interests” for us to view. Why do this? Here are some reasons: changing the mix of members in a group expands everyone’s hori-

zons; starting a new group with a different interest can really stimulate our creative selves; it’s just plain fun and a comfort to be 

with others who share your interest in something special.  Read enough? Then be sure to attend our October meeting and see 

for yourself how special your guild is.  If you would like to start a new group, bring a sign up sheet as we will have a table avail-

able. (See further articles in newsletter) 

    Also, Dawn Heese will be doing a book signing for her new book. She will have the quilts from the book as well as new pat-

terns.                                                                                    Dennis and Marilyn 

A reminder that the Starlight Piecemakers will hold an auction with the Christmas dinner in Dec. 
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CEO Chairman:  Alice Leeper 573-489-1458 

Vice-Chairman: Joan Westcott 573-874-8160  

Secretary: Lauri Murphy 573-446-2476 

Treasurer: Mary Pilkenton 573-442-2416 

Publications : 
 

Linda Sappington 573-657-9445  

Quilt Show: Carrol Lewis 
Dawn Heese 
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Librarian: Linda Karns 
Pat Leistner 
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Web Page: Linda Sappington 
Willie Morris 
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Winter Retreat Brenda Austin 573-657-2332  

Bare Bones Retreat Nancy  Antonio 573-445-6604 

Service Project: Joan Pottinger 
Cecile Mazan 

573-881-9463 
573-698-2008 

Past CEO Nancy Antonio 573-445-6604 

Day Chapter BoardDay Chapter BoardDay Chapter BoardDay Chapter Board    

President: Tammy Bush 573-256-8350 

Vice-President: Marilyn Smith 
Barbara Bauman 

573-387-4463 
573-445-2071 

Secretary: Boo! Kula 573-4490346 

Membership: Nancy Ankeney 573-445-6583 

Hospitality: Brenda Austin 
Pat Abrams 

573-657-2332  
573-657-2317 

Friendship Blocks: Laura Eggeman 573-4497942 

Past President: Cindy Green 573-239-0029 

Starlight Piecemakers BoardStarlight Piecemakers BoardStarlight Piecemakers BoardStarlight Piecemakers Board    

President: Dawn Heese 573-234-1540 

Vice-President: Dennis Smith 
Marilyn Russell 

573-445-7787 
573-874-5702 

Secretary: Irmgard Marsh  

Membership: Peggy Queathum 
Diana Fisher 

573-445-7689 
573-875-1086 

Hospitality: VacantVacantVacantVacant     

Friendship Blocks: Robin Heider 573-446-6254 

Past President: Alice Leeper 573-489-1458 

Regular meetings of the Guild are held on the first Monday of the month at 1:00 pm and the first Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm at 
the Fairview United Methodist Church, 3200 Chapel Hill Rd., Columbia, Missouri.  
 

Annual dues are $30 for the fiscal year of July 1 to June 30.  Dues are payable on July 1st. 
 

Newsletter deadline is the Wednesday after the Executive Board Meeting at 5:00 pm, of each month.  
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NEW BTQG EMAIL ADDRESS:  BTQGfeb1978@yahoo.com 

  *** FREE DEMO *** 
 

Starlight Piecemakers Demo—Velvet Embossing 

 

From 6:30 - 7:00 pm at the October meeting, I will 

do a demo of embossing on velvet using rubber 

stamps.  It is very easy and looks great  in crazy 

quilts, vests, jackets, pincushions, Victorian Christ-

mas ornaments, etc.  I plan to bring enough velvet 

so that everyone who is interested can go home 

with an embossed piece. See you at the meeting.                                        

Marilyn Russell 

UFO Days are Back !UFO Days are Back !UFO Days are Back !UFO Days are Back !    

When:  Saturday Oct 16, 2010 

        From 10:00 am to 6:30 pm 

 

Where:  Boone Co Family Support Center 

           1209 E Walnut, Columbia, MO 

(1 block E. of College Ave.  

located on the N. side of Walnut) 

 

WHY:  To Quilt with Good Friends 

*** FRIENDSHIP STARS ARE BACK *** 
 

Thanks to Cindy Green’s generous heart, she 
will be the contact person for coordinating the 
notification of members who might need a 
star.   
 

A friendship star can be sent to someone sick, 
under the weather, dealing with problems 
greater than themselves, etc. 
 

Contact Cindy Green:  cinbin76@yahoo.com 

   573-239-0029 

Suggested guidelines are: 

All stars shall be done with  

an off-white background. 
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A Note from the CEO – 
  

Fall Lecture & Workshop 
Congratulations to Joan Westcott and Dawn Heese for two great events!  The lecture was lively and entertaining and Fron-
cie Quinn brought some superb quilts to show.  I hope you were able to attend this very special lecture.  The workshop 
taught the next day was well worth it for someone who doesn’t do hand piecing, like me.  Ms. Quinn was a wonderful 
teacher. 
  

Refreshments / Pot Luck 
I heard a couple of comments regarding how light the refreshment table was at the Day Chapter meeting this month.  Well…
you have to bring something, if you want to have refreshments.  While you are not required to bring refreshments, please 
support your Hospitality chairmen when they make a request. 
  

Historian  
Do you like to take pictures?  Are you an organized person?  Those are about the only requirements to be Guild Histo-
rian.  This is an incredibly important position this year because we don’t want to miss documenting our quilt show.  Fair 
Warning:  I’m going to start calling people again to find a volunteer.  Be Ready! 
  

Bare Bones Retreat 
There has been an amazing lack of response for the Bare Bones Retreat this year.  Last year it was very hard to get enough 
attendees, but they were finally able to fill the retreat by opening the attendance up to outside members .  We tried that 
this year, but so far we haven’t had any success.  As I write this note, we have only 8 people signed up to go – and we are 
past the point of cancelling the event.  By my estimations, the Guild will probably lose between $1,500 and $2,000 on this 
event.  This is most likely the last year for the Bare Bones Retreat.  The Executive Board will be doing a post mortem evalua-
tion at their October meeting and the decision to continue or discontinue this event will be made at that time.  
  

Executive Board Meetings 
Attendance at Executive Board meetings is required of all elected Board members, Chapter presidents, and chairs of Stand-
ing Committees.   If you are unable to attend a meeting, please contact me and send an appropriate substitute to present 
your report to the board.  Meetings are held on the evening of the Second Monday of each month – generally at the Li-
brary.  These meetings are open to Guild members should you wish to attend or hear a discussion on a particular issue.  

alice     

Follow-up - Froncie Quinn Lecture and Workshop 
 

     Our Fall Lecture and Workshop series was quite successful this year. We had over 70 Guild members attend the lecture 
on Florence Peto, a quilt historian and Quilter’s Hall of Fame inductee. Froncie Quinn was quite engaging as she assumed 
the role of Ms. Peto, reading excerpts from Peto’s writings. 
 

     The workshop the next day was full.  We had 20 members with Dawn Heese and Bettina Havig helping me with the 
class.  The workshop focused on hand piecing and hand applique.  Froncie showed us her techniques for ensuring that the 
points on flying geese come out sharp every time.  
  

   This year’s budget had allocated $1,100 in expenses for this event based upon sharing travel costs with another guild in 
Missouri.  Unfortunately, that guild cancelled out of their contract.  Thankfully, Froncie worked with us to keep her airfare 
costs low and Bettina opened her home so that we didn’t have to pay hotel expenses.  
  

   In addition, the Executive Board voted to adjust the cost of the workshop from the $55 per person originally budgeted to 
$45 per person. That change ensured that we had full attendance at the workshop.  The speaker cost for the special lec-
ture was $400.  The income we made from the workshop covered all other expenses. 
  

     I want to thank many of our Guild members as well as Froncie herself for their many kind acts of assistance during this 

time.        Joan Westcott  

 

  Budget Actual (to date) 
Income $1,100 $945 
Expenses ($1,100) ($1291.03) 

Net $0 ($346.03) 
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Q u i l t  S h o w — U P D A T E S  ! ! !  
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MEMBER UPDATES 
  MEMBERS:  Please check your information in the New Guild Directory 

 
   Because there are so many changes and updates. A follow up page, you  

   can place inside your directory, will be made available to you next month. 
 

Please let us know by email: BTQGfeb1978@yahoo.com  
or call: Linda Sappington (657-9445) or Bettina Havig (449-1602) 

U F O  D A Y — E V E R Y  3
r d

 S a t u r d a y  o f  t h e  M o n t h   

*** WINTER RETREAT UPDATE  *** 

Our TNT Winter Retreat is quickly filling!  We have 6 spots open.  If you are thinking you might 

want to attend, please get your registration mailed in.  The registration form is in the August 

Newsletter.  Our committee is planning a fun retreat for our 25th Anniversary of the winter re-

treat.     Brenda Austin & Committee 

WHERE ARE THOSE CHALLENGE QUILTS?  I know we have some exciting pieces being made (I've seen a few), but 
they haven't been entered in the show.  #e have 46 pieces of the fabric out, so hopefully we'll have 46 entries. 
 
Please take the flyers advertising the Quilt Show, that Alice Leeper will have, and hang them everywhere possible. 
 
If you have anything that would make an interesting prop - please contact Betty White 573-696-3776 or email  
bettyj49@centurytel.net. 
 
We'll be able to set up the quilt frames on Thursday evening.  We can get into Salon C after 2:00 pm.  I'll bring in the 
poles, etc. about that time.  We can get into Salon B about 7:00 pm.  A choir will be practicing in Salon A until 9:00 
pm, so we'll have to be fairly quiet and enjoy the music.  Our pipe and drape people will come in on Friday morning to 
set up the vendor booths. 
 
There's only about 40 days till “THE QUILT SHOW”!! So let's get organized, get your projects ready, help set up, and 
smile for the people on November 6 and 7. 
 
Thanks everyone. Carroll  

It's time to finish up those Marketplace items.  I'll be collecting them at the October meetings.  Our booth 
should be well-stocked with handmade items and Fat Quarter packets, as well as lots of books and maga-
zines.  Thanks to all who have cleaned out their studios and book shelves for us.  And special thanks to each of you 
who have made items to sell.  We're looking forward to a successful sale.  We couldn't do it without you. 
  
The Marketplace Committee, Mona Stevenson, chair  
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STILL TIME TO SIGN UP !!! 

Janet Espeleta Paper Piecing Workshop 
 

Janet Espeleta has agreed to do a workshop for the guild on Mon, Oct 4, at 
9 am.   It will be about paper piecing a Christmas wall hanging with four 
blocks. The cost is $25 plus a $1 kit fee (payable to Janet).  She is going to 
give half of the cost to the guild.  Maximum of 25 students.  Supply list  & 
pre-class directions available on web: btqg.missouri.org or from Janet 660-
882-2801 or janetespeleta@ymail.com 

M y r n a  P o w e r s  

S t a r l i g h t  P i e c e m a k e r s ’  S e p t .  F r i e n d s h i p  B l o c k  W i n n e r  ! ! !  
 

Background:  I grew up on a farm in western Iowa, the second oldest of nine children.  After graduating from high school from 
Dow City, I met my future husband.  We got engaged and I went off to Briar Cliff College in Sioux City for my freshman year of 
college.  Ron and I were married in 1959 and we moved to Ames where Ron earned his Masters degree and his PhD.  When our 
4th child started school I returned to college at Iowa State and received my B . S. degree in Textiles and Clothing at Iowa State in 
1982. I did custom sewing, worked part time in a children’s clothing store and in a fabric store. I “retired” from working outside 
the home in 1994 when Kristin was married and I made her gown plus five dresses for the bridesmaids and the flower girl. 
 

Family: Daughter Jeanene and David live in Ames. They have three sons. Austin is a senior at the University of Louisville, Matt is 
a sophomore at Iowa State and Zachary is a freshman at Ames High.   
 

Son Ken and Pam live in Kansas City. Their daughter Laura was married this August and is a brand new CPA; son Lucas is a fresh-
man at Iowa State and daughter Alyssa is a senior at Staley High School in north Kansas City. 
 

Daughter Sonya and Shaun live in Edgewater, MD and have a son, Nathan, who is 12 and a daughter, Meghan, who is nine. 
 

Daughter Kristin and Edward live in Cape Girardeau, MO, where Kristin teaches at SEMO, and they have a son, Garric, who is 4 
years old. 
 

Interest in Quilting:  I’ve always sewn. I collected pictures of quilts from magazines and took an introductory quilting class at a 
fabric store in Ames, IA, but didn’t do much until we moved to Columbia in 1989. I joined Fortnightly Quilters, then BTQG, and 
have been enjoying quilting ever since. 
 

Favorite Projects:  Redwork basket quilts from Jeanne Poore’s patterns; a Civil War Diary quilt for which I enjoyed selecting the 
fabrics and the challenge of making the patterns and designing the sashing. 
 

Other Interests: Crocheting, knitting, jewelry making and reading. 
 

Friendship block choice:  undetermined 

M a r y  P i l k e n t o n  
Day Chapters’ Sept. Friendship Block Winner !!! 

 
Hi! I’m Mary Pilkenton and I am so excited to be a winner of a friendship block! 
 

I was born at Forest Green, MO (near Glasgow) and grew up at Salisbury and Keytesville.  I learned to sew in High School and 
earned my BA and MA in Vocational Home Economics Education from Mizzou.  Later I earned a library/media certification and 
retired last year after teaching 31 years.  I still miss it a little. 
 

My husband, Roger, and I have been married and lived in Columbia over 36 years, but were looking for the “perfect” rural 
property where he can raise horses and I can have a quilting studio.  We have Flavors of the Heartland and Rocheport Gallery 
at Rocheport.  Roger works part time as a PMR (post master relief) at the Rocheport Post Office, which leads into my quilt 
pattern choice.  It will be a basket pattern – the one shown on a $0.13 postage stamp years ago.  I’ll have a pattern at the Oc-
tober meeting.  It will be a scrap quilt, so please pull out your favorite color print for the basket, probably on a cream or tan 
print background. 
 

My Mom was a quilter; my brother and I divided up her quilts – I got to pick first, since I was the oldest!  Last winter I started 
piecing a “wedding ring” quilt that she had cut out pieces for most of the blocks.  So many happy memories are contained in 
those blocks, as I am sure, will be in the basket blocks that I hope you’ll make for my friendship quilt! 
 
PS – I’m also this year’s Guild’s treasurer.      Mary 
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ENGLISH PAPER PIECING INTEREST GROUP 
English Paper Piecing is a centuries old hand piecing technique in which fabric is basted around a paper shape and 
then those shapes are whip-stitched together to form a quilt block.  Years ago it was necessary to trace and cut 
out your own paper shapes, but now there are companies from which you can purchase the pre-cut paper 
shapes.  There is a variety of shapes and different sizes of hexagons, squares, triangles, diamonds, etc. which can 
be put together in a myriad of designs.  I’ve even seen Apple Core and Dresden Plate shapes, which can be pur-
chased.  There are also paper shapes for use in appliqué. 
 
I’ve enjoyed English Paper Piecing for several years.  It’s something that is very portable.  Whenever traveling or 
waiting in a Doctor’s office, etc., I take along a project to work on and in the evenings I stitch while watching TV. 
One tip, however, for when you are out in public and stitching away – people will always ask what you are doing 
and the answer to that question usually brings on several more questions.  I love sharing my fondness for this 
technique, but there are times when I just want to sit quietly and stitch.  At those time I put a set of earphones in 
my ears (the earphones aren’t attached to anything; just tucked into my shirt).  When people see the earphones 
they usually don’t interrupt me, and I stitch away. 
 
There will be a sign-up sheet at the October Guild meetings for anyone interested in joining an English Paper Piec-
ing group.  You may also call me to let me know if your interested or have any questions. 

Piecefullly yours – Linda Sandlin – 573-814-7629 

BACK TO BASICS  

INTEREST GROUP 
Is there anyone interested in join-

ing a Back to Basics group?  This is 

a group for people who would like 

to do some simple projects and 

learn from each other about the 

ways to make quilt blocks turn into 

quilts.  The group would meet be-

fore the Monday Day Chapter 

meetings, about 10:30 am at the 

Fairview United Methodist 

Church.  If you are interested, call 

or email Henrietta "Hank" Botts 

573-449-04304,  

jackandhank@mchsi.com. 

Quarterly Budget Report 

Operations 
Budgeted 
Income YTD Income 

Budgeted 
Expense 

YTD Ex-
penses 

Funds Transferred $3,500.00       
Membership $6,150.00 $5,500.00     
Library     $250.00   
Publications   $30.00 $2,500.00 $963.62 
Administrative     $250.00 $18.80 
Historian     $30.00 $11.98 
Outreach, Educ, Org. 
Member.     $520.00 $20.00 
Serv. Projects     $100.00   
Annual Meeting $1,150.00   $1,450.00   
Contigency     $100.00   
General Fundraising $1,300.00       
Quilt Show $3,500.00 $943.00   $536.00 
          

Day Chapters'      
Rent & Programs   $5.00 $4,200.00 $525.00 

          

Starlight Piecmakers' 
Rent & Programs     $4,200.00 $765.17 

          
Special Events 

Bare Bones Retreat $3,350.00   $3,350.00   
Special Speaker & 

Workshop $1,100.00 $945.00 $1,100.00 $1,291.03 
Winter Retreat $8,000.00   $8,000.00 $1,250.64 

  $28,050.00 $7,423.00 $28,050.00 $5,382.24 

Checkbook Balance 
7/1/2010 - $4160.94 

($4160.94 + $7423.00 ) - $5382.24 = $6251.70 
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CALENDAR OF AREA EVENTS 

 
Aug. 27—Oct 14, 2010  STEPHENS COLLEGE ExhibitIon Vital Threads—A two-person exhibition featuring  
   contemporary art quilts and silk paintings by Sedalia artist Annie Helmericks-Louder and  
   Springfield artist Pam Kanagawa-RuBert 

http://www.stephens.edu/news/stephensevents/finearts/ 
 
 

Sept 3- Oct 3, 2010 St. Louis University Art Museum  -Threads of Traditions. St. Louis Quilters 
   Info: www.slu.edu/sluma.xml OPEN Wed.—Sunday 
 
Oct 1-3, 2010  BARE BONES Retreat—Heartland Presbyterian Ctr., Parkville, MO 
   Info:  Nancy Antonio  njzaquilter@yahoo.com  or 573-823-9579 
 
Oct 6-9, 2010  AQS Quilt Expo – Des Moines & Des Moines Area Qult Show – I 
    Iowa Events Center—Info: www.americanquilter.com 
 
Oct 8-9, 2010  Stover Quilt Show, Stover, MO Stover Community Center, 600 Legion Dr, Stover, MO  
   Info call:  573-377-2374 
 
Nov 5-6, 2010  Booneslick Trail Quilters’ Guild  Quilt Show—”Quilting Expressions 2010” 
    10am—6pm & 10 am—4 pm respectivelly 
    Stoney Creek Inn, 2601 S Providence Rd, Columbia, MO 
   ( 1/2 mile S of MU football stadium on W access Rd) 
    Questions:  email  BTQGfeb1978@yahoo.com 

October CALENDAR 2010 
Guild related or sponsored activities are included in the Master Calendar. 

BOARD & CHAPTER EVENTS 

Date Time Event Place & Contact 

4-Oct 9:00 AM Day Chapter Quilt & Sew 
Fairview Methodist Church    Tammy 

Bush  

4-Oct 1:00 PM Day Chapter Guild Mtg 
Fairview Methodist Church    Tammy 

Bush   573-856-8350 

7-Oct 7:00 PM Starlight Piecemakers Mtg.    Doors open 6:00 pm 
Fairview Methodist Church     Dawn 

Heese   573-234-1540 

11-Oct 6:30 PM Executive Brd Meeting    MEMBERS WELCOME! 
Public Library                          Alice 

Leeper   573-489-1458 

12-Oct 3:00 PM Day Chapter Board Meeting Library                  Tammy Bush 

13-Oct 6:30 PM Starlight Piecemakers Board Meeting Library                  Dawn Heese 

14-Oct 5:00 PM Newsletter Deadline Linda Sappington  573-657-9445 

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

4-Oct 9:30 AM Pushing the Limits                 Row by Row Group 
Library                             Jackie 

Berry   660-263-5429 

14-Oct 9:30 AM Sassy Stitchers (day appliqué) 
Library                                 Sally 

Russell  573-443-5479 

14-Oct 1:30 PM Quilt History Interest Group 
Library                            Bettina 

Havig  573-449-1602 

18-Oct 1:00 PM Handmade Quilts  Linda Sandlin  573-814-1629      

20-Oct 7:00 PM Sometimes 30's Group Jane Lee  573-445-4623 

25-Oct 6:30 PM Night Appliqué 
Library                                  Joan 

Westcott  573-874-8160 

28-Oct 9:30 AM Redwork Group Myrna Powers  573-445-0766 



P.O. Box 542P.O. Box 542P.O. Box 542P.O. Box 542    
Columbia, MO 65205Columbia, MO 65205Columbia, MO 65205Columbia, MO 65205----0542054205420542    

O c t o b e r  

B i r t h d a y s  

WE’RE ON THE WEB 
HTTP://BTQG.MISSOURI.ORG 

 

Fairview Methodist Church 

Everything Old is New Again 

Deanna Hodson 

Monday—Oct 4—1:00 pm 

Open at 9:00 am for  

Sit ’n Sew 

 

D a y  

C h a p t e r  

    

Fairview Methodist Church 

BTQG  

Special Interest Groups 

Thursday - Oct 7 - 7:00 pm 

Doors open 6:00 pm 

S t a r l i g h t  

P i e c e m a k e r s  

Fairview United Methodist Church 

3200 Chapel Hill Road 

Columbia, MO 65203 

O u r  M e e t i n g  P l a c e  

Robin Heider Oct 07 

Jeannie Amos Oct 08 
Ann Rennier Oct 08 

Carol Jo Perry Oct 09 
Linda Sappington Oct 09 
Mona Stevenson Oct 09 
Pat Leistner Oct 13 

Jean Brueggenjohann Oct 15 
Myrna Powers Oct 17 

Laura A. Eggeman Oct 18 
Mary Petersen Oct 19 

Janice Haralson Oct 22 
Ruth E. Davis Oct 26 
Velma Dykstra Oct 27 
Dawn Heese Oct 27 
Mary Pilkenton Oct 27 
Sally Russell Oct 27 

Bettina Havig Oct 29 
Jane Norman Oct 29 
Joan Pottinger Oct 30 
Diana Fischer Oct 31 



Twilling Workshop  Teacher: Pat Fielding 
 

Saturday, Nov. 13, 9am –12pm 

 

Hy-Vee Club Room, 405 East Nifong Blvd, Columbia 

 

Cost: $10.00 

 
After all the hard work and furor of our quilt show, we have a special treat in store. Pat is going 
to teach us how to twill. This decorative embroidery stitch is great for wall-hangings, quilts, and 
all kinds of projects. Pat has designed several Christmas ornaments for us to work on to learn 
twilling. The supply list is small, inexpensive, and easy to transport. We anticipate a relaxing and 
fun time while learning a new skill.  
 
Supply List: small embroidery hoop, 7 inches or larger, any size you can handle; fabric to embroi-
der on, must fit in your hoop (good to bring a piece to practice on and another for the project–
can bring a variety of fabrics and threads to play with); #5 embroidery needle; #5 DMC Pearl Cot-
ton (comes in a skein, can be found at Hobby Lobby or Michaels and some quilt shops); basic 
sewing kit (scissors, thimble–if you use one, pencil or marking pen).  
 
The project on which we will be learning the twilling stitch will be a Christmas ornament, so you 
want a solid, white on white, cream on cream, or color of your choice; but remember, you want 
the thread to show well on your fabric. 
 
If you have questions, please call Marilyn Russell (573) 874-5702. 
 
 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Twilling Workshop 
 

Name ________________________________________     

  

Phone Number _________________________________ 

 

e-mail address __________________________________ 

 

Cost $10    _______ Check number     ________ Cash (if you sign up at a meeting) 

 

M a k e  C h e c k  o u t  t o :  B T Q G  

Mail October 1 or later to: Marilyn Russell,  1801 Bettina Drive,   Columbia, MO 65205  


